Dear Dean's List Honoree:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been named to the Dean's List for the Spring 2015 semester in the College of Health and Human Services.

The Dean's List recognizes academic achievement within a single semester. To be eligible for Dean's List, a student must be in good academic standing, matriculated, and receive a term grade point average of 3.5 in a minimum of 12 graded units. Your academic scholarship contributes to the reputation of excellence shared by the Division of Undergraduate Studies and San Diego State University.

Congratulations on this fine achievement and best wishes for continued success in your academic career.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Newhoff

Dean

MN/bg